Shannon Duong

From: ross merchant < >

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 1:15 PM

To: Planning

Subject: DVP application permit #C2024.012-DVP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from Learn why this is important

at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

Hello Shannon. My name is Ross Merchant. | own the property at My concern with this application is

that Mr Barr in fact only owns a 1/2 acre of land of which most of the fruit trees are dead or dying from neglect.

Although there are some trees left on KVR rite-of-way as well as the ones on the road allowance that goes to the
property line. | do feel that there might be some misrepresentation on Mr Barr's behalf as there is not enough fruit

production to warrant fruit storage/farm implement repair.

i would also like to see the trees on the road allowance removed so as to provide better access for emergency

personnel and equipment should that be necessary.

Thank-you for the opportunity to comment on this matter. M Ross

Merchant,





